
 

Friday 17th December 2O21

Mr Leach’s Weekly Book Recommendation 
This week, Mr Leach has selected ‘The Sea Saw’ by Tom Percival. The Sea Saw is a 
beautiful, emotionally satisfying look at how nothing is ever truly lost if you keep it in 
your heart. When Sofia loses her beloved teddy after a day at the beach, she is 
heartbroken. But the sea saw it all, and maybe, just maybe, it can bring Sofia and her 
teddy back together - however long it may take. This is very special picture book! 
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We are absolutely delighted to present to you, our very first Junior Leadership Team (JLT). This 
fabulous group of children will replace the old ‘school council’ and they were voted into their positions 
by their class mates. Last week, the JLT met with Mr Leach for the very first time. The first order of 
business…establishing the new Junior Leadership Team ‘charter’ and setting out our priorities for this 
year! Priority number one is designing and building our new whole-school library - how very exciting! 

Christmas Jumper Recycling Initiative 
After discussions with parents/carers we will be running a new initiative this year to 
try and recycle and reuse outgrown Christmas jumpers. In January, we will be 
collecting any outgrown jumpers and storing them until November 2022 - ready to 
hand them out to families who want them next Christmas. We will be holding a ‘take 
what you need’ pop-up shop on the yard before next year’s Christmas jumper day. If 
you have any unwanted jumpers, get them ready for the collection when we return 
after the Christmas break. Thank you for your support!  
Our Choir Spreading Festive Cheer! 
The best way to spread Christmas cheer is singing loud for all to hear! Mr Hawley and 
our school choir absolutely agree! On Tuesday, our superb singers ventured into the 
city to sing as part of an initiative backed by Liverpool City Council and St George’s 
Hall. The children sang proudly in front of their parents/carers and the general public 
and they were a credit to our school, themselves and Mr Hawley - who has given up 
so much of his time to pull this wonderful event (and our choir) together. Before 
heading home, Mr Leach couldn’t resist taking the children on an impromptu visit to 
the amazing Liverpool Central Library! The children marvelled at the wonderful 
architecture and enjoyed browsing and choosing the gorgeous books on offer!  
Ho Ho Ho! It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas at Flo Melly! Take a look for yourself… 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/Sea-Saw-Tom-Percival/dp/1471172430

